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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA, 9th NOVEMBER, 2020.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of the United States of America to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive report and update provided.
In the spirit of a constructive dialogue and cooperation, Zambia wishes to recommend to the United States of America the following:

1.To ratify all the pending main human rights instruments to which it is not yet a party.
2.To take steps aiming at creating a national human rights institution.

3.To ensure that state legislatures introduce, or review and amend, statutes that authorise the use of lethal force to ensure they are in line with international law standards.

4.To seek alternatives to the present immigration detention system and improve conditions of confinement to meet basic human rights standards.

In conclusion, we wish the delegation of the United States of America a successful review.

Thank you Madam President.
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